Press release:

The Wyoming Livestock Board recently adopted changes to their Chapter 9 rules - Brand
Inspection and Brand Recording Fees. The new rules have been signed by the Governor’s office
and filed with the Secretary of State’s office and are now in effect. The rules change will
increase the Brand Inspection fees by approximately fifteen percent. These fee increases were
deemed necessary to partially offset budget cuts to the Brand Inspection program that were
passed during the past legislative session.

The Wyoming Livestock Board would like to remind all livestock owners they can view these
rules at https://rules.wyo.gov/ - under Livestock Board (051), or contact the Wyoming Livestock
Board, or their local brand inspector to find out more on the fee changes.
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